June 8, 2012
Dear Pat and Stone Surfaces,

Frank and I would like to thank you so very much for helping us with our kitchen
renovation. We have received numerous accolades of admiration for the quality of the
work done and the materials used. Your expertise and high degree of professionalism
made for a seamless, stress-free renovation.

Your courtesy, expertise and professionalism were of the highest standards. We
appreciated greatly your patience in dealing with our numerous questions, which you
answered honestly and expertly. You always made certain to keep us updated and
informed on the progress of the work. Above all we trusted you completely in giving us
the best response and advice on all issues ranging from selection to pricing. In my varied
research, you offered the best prices. No detail was too small for you to consider and with
which you dealt knowledgeably.

For these reasons we would highly recommend you and your company to anyone who is
interested in purchasing quartz countertops, flooring and tiles from you. They will value
your professionalism, integrity and fair-mindedness. If we can help to promote your
business in any way feel free to use us as references and pictures of our kitchen,
showcasing your countertop, floor and backsplash tiles. You will always be our number 1
choice for countertops, flooring and tiles. Those who choose you will be very pleased
with the excellent quality of your work, your professionalism, your integrity and your
fairness. You have every reason to be proud of your company for the quality of the work
produced. We wish you all the best and future success.

Sincere




